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PHILIPPIANS 1:6 NIV
Being confident of this, that he who began a good work in you will carry it on 
to completion until the day of Christ Jesus.

It's more than a chance, there's HOPE in JESUS.

MAIN TEXT:
MARK 5:24-34
So Jesus went with him. A large crowd followed and pressed around him.  
And a woman was there who had been subject to bleeding for twelve years.  
She had suffered a great deal under the care of many doctors and had spent 
all she had, yet instead of getting better she grew worse. When she heard 
about Jesus, she came up behind him in the crowd and touched his cloak,  
because she thought, “If I just touch his clothes, I will be healed.”  
Immediately her bleeding stopped and she felt in her body that she was freed 
from her suffering. At once Jesus realized that power had gone out from him. 
He turned around in the crowd and asked, “Who touched my clothes?”“You 
see the people crowding against you,” his disciples answered, “and yet you 
can ask, ‘Who touched me?’ ”But Jesus kept looking around to see who had 
done it. Then the woman, knowing what had happened to her, came and fell 
at his feet and, trembling with fear, told him the whole truth. He said to her, 
“Daughter, your faith has healed you. Go in peace and be freed from your 
suffering.”

Know: THE ODDS CHANGE WITH JESUS

BIBLE SAYS: “Whats impossible with Man is Possible with God…SO YOURE 
TELLING ME THERES A CHANCE?

YOU DON’T HAVE TO LIVE IN:
FEAR, ANXIOUS, FULL OF INSECURITY, LACKING JOY, DEPRESSED

Those who the Son sets free is free indeed

Vs 27
When she had heard about Jesus, she came up behind him IN THE CROWD 
and touched his cloak, because she thought “ If I just touch his clothes, I will 
be healed. 
 
ONE TOUCH CHANGES EVERYTHING
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Vs 29
Immediately her bleeding stopped and she felt in her body that she was freed 
from her suffering.

HE SEES YOUR FAITH

JEREMIAH 29:11
For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the Lord, “plans to prosper you 
and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.
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